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931 N. Union Street/ Olean, NY 14760 

716-372-5313 

kbarber@sjteolean.org 

 

Masses: 

Saturday Vigil: 4:30 PM 

Sunday: 9:30 AM 

Mon, Tues, Thurs Fri: 8:00 AM 

 

** If the Olean City Schools are                                      

closed due to unsafe conditions,                

morning Mass will be cancelled. 

 

Parish Office Hours: Monday-Friday 

9:00 AM –3:30 PM 

Website: sjteolean.org 

 

Confessions: Saturday - 3:30 - 4:10 PM 

and upon request. 

 

Baptisms - Parents requesting an  infant  

Baptism please call Katie at the church office. 

 

Marriages - Arrangements by the                                      

couple need to be made 6 months in   

advance, by making an appointment. 

 

New Registrations: Please use                                                    

registration form on website or call the office.                 

 

Religious Education Classes Grades K-10                      

“Faith Formation” please contact                            

Ann Sorokes. 

 

Parish Staff 

Katie Barber,  

Executive Assistant 

kbarber@sjteolean.org 

 

Ann Sorokes,  

Faith Formation 

asorokes@sjteolean.org 

 

Mark Lang,  

Custodian  

mlang@sjteolean.org 

 Rev. F. Patrick Melfi,  

 Regional Pastor 

 fpmelfi@sjteolean.org

  

Rev David E. Tourville                     

Regional Parochial Vicar                             

tourville800@yahoo.com                    

 

Rev. Romulo T. Montero, 

 Regional Parochial Vicar                  

Rmontero@sjteolean.org 
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Our Sanctuary Lamp burns March 15-31 for the 

glory of God in the Remembrance of  

Jean Dolecki - BR 

By: Carol Moses 

Our Lady of Perpetual Help burns March 15 –31 

for the glory of  God and in remembrance of  

Lucy Capito  

By: Mike & Mary Droney 

Mass Intentions for the Week 

Saturday, March 23, 2019 -  

4:30 pm - Ann & Jack Worth By: John & Jackie Reed 

                The Orsini and Franzi Families  

                 By: The Yatzkanic & Mater Families 

Sunday,  March 24, 2019 -  Third Sunday of Lent 

  9:30  -   Doris Campain By: The Mater Family 

Monday, March 25, 2019 - St. Cyril 

8:00 am  -  Paul Jurenko -  

                  By: Esther, Eileen & Maureen Dunn 

Tuesday, March 26, 2019 -  

8:00 am -  Albert Hoffmann - BR - By: Family 

Wednesday, March 27, 2019 -   

No Mass 

Thursday, March 28, 2019 -  

8:00 am - Amelia Radakovich - BR–  

                 By: The Tom Mahar Family 

Friday, March 29, 2019 -  

8:00 am - Lucy Capito - By: Charlie McCole 

Saturday, March 30, 2019 -   

4:30 pm - Joseph Kwiatkowski - By: Carol Moses 

Sunday,  March 31, 2019 -  Fourth Sunday of Lent 

  9:30  -   Jean Dolecki - BR– By: The Dolecki Family 

                     ———————————————— 

Music Selection for today 

 

Opening Hymn:   

I Heard the Voice of Jesus  #462  

Offertory:    

Hosea  #666  

Communion :   

Remember Your Love  #662  

 Recessional :  

In Christ Alone  #405  

Thank you for your continued support and 

 generosity to our  parish.  

 

The collection from last weekend:  

$ 5541.00 

Black & Native Collection :$307.00 

The Liturgy of  

the Word 

Page 73 

Please Pray For Our Sick 

Carrol Kielar, Olga Rosenthal, Rob Umbenhour,                   

Bernie Lyaski, David Krahe, Sharon Mikolajczyk, 

Fred Barber, Veronica Barber, Karen Jacek,                       

Pyrrha Bertrand, Jeff Burgess, Dominic Liberati, 

Gavin Riley, Jennifer Sauter, Sigrid Gehrmann,                 

Jeff Veno, and all the Hospice Patients   

and for their families and caregivers 

Let us lift up in 

prayer all the  

men & woman 

 in the military 

  Our parish extends its condolences                           

to the families of 

Ronald Jurewicz, Phil Shewairy, Donna Scordo, 

Mary Pirrello ,Virginia Flanagan , Paul Emick, 

Mary McMann, Angelo Fratarcangelo,                        

Mark Clarke,  Eileen Hanley, Carol Kreiger,                                                  

Please keep them and their   

families in  your  prayers. 

___________________  

Please pray for….. 

Homebound Ministry 

If you know of anyone that could use a friend,                     

whether at home or in the nursing home, please              

contact Katie in the church office (372-5313) with their 

contact information, and  we will make sure  someone   

visits!     Life is too precious to spend it alone.  

———————————- 

Easter flower memorials are now being  

accepted and will be acknowledged in the 

 bulletin as space permits.  

————————————— 

Easter Flowers 
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 Events 

Ministers of the Holy Eucharist  March 30 & 31 

 4:30 PM :  J. Wenke, C. Kielar, J. Fitzgerald, J. Abdo and 

                   P. Reitz 

 9:30 AM:  C. Mikolajczyk, L. Steinbroner, D. Pezzimenti, 

                    J. Baglione 

 Greeter Schedule   March 30 & 31 

4:30 PM  -   M. Klotz and T/P Lowry 

9:30 AM -   J. Crowley and M. Smith 

 Altar Servers   March 30 & 31 

4:30 PM:    Triple “A” DeFazio 

9:30 AM:   K. Padlo and M. Murphy 

  Lector Schedule     March 30 & 31 

4:30 PM :  R. Bowser 

9:30 AM:    M. Mater 

March 25-29 -  Come and See at Christ the King 

Seminary Discover the many ways a lay graduate 

degree from Christ the King Seminary can enhance 

your life.  

 

March 29 ( Fri) - St. Joe’s Fish Fry Dinner  -              

Tickets are $15 ea. Call 379-8436 to reserve your 

ticket! 

 

April 14

th

  (Sun) 2019 Confirmation Retreat - 

on the St. Bonaventure campus. The Day will 

begin with Mass in the University Chapel.  

 

April 21st (Sun) First Baptist Easter Dinner 

 

May 5 - (Sun) - Confirmation - 3:00 PM for               

Southern Cattaraugus Vicariate. 

 

May 25 (Sat)- Deaconate Ordination–              

Matt Wenke will be ordained as a Permanent            

Deacon. 

 

June 2 - (Sun)- St. Joe’s Cadilliac Dinner -                

Tickets $300 each and include dinner for 2 at the 

Old Library Event Center with the chance to win 

$10,000. Contact Ann Marie Wright 716-560-5421 

for tickets  

 

Oct. 23-Nov. 2, 2019���������	�
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At the sight of the burning bush, Moses was responsive 

to God’s call, while his followers were too self                

righteous to hear it. God’s call will only lead us to what 

is best for us.  If God is calling you to a Church                    

vocation, call Fr.  Andrew Lauicella at 716-847-5535. 

You can also check out the “Priest of the Month”              

stories on our website.– www.buffalovocations.org. 
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202 S. Union St    

Olean, NY  14760     

716-372-4841  

smaolean.org                                            

����
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26 Plymouth Ave 

Franklinville, NY 14737  

716-676-3629 

stphilomena14737.org 

Voca�ons�

Come & See Week - March 25 – 29 How can faith 

shape your future? Come and see! Discover the 

many ways a lay graduate degree from Christ the 

King Seminary can enhance your professional,            

personal, and faith journey while deepening your 

experience in work, life, and ministry. Join us for 

Come & See Week, March 25 – 29 where you can 

observe a class, meet with faculty and students, and 

explore the campus. To learn more about the             

seminary during Come & See Week visit 

www.cks.edu/comeandsee or call (716) 655-7081.  
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What’s Happening at our Parish                        

This week... 

Monday, March 25 , 2019 

- City School Rec Program 3:00 - 7:30 PM 

-  Bible Study : Matthew - 10:00 - 12:00 PM and 6:30 - 8:30 PM 

    Parish Hall 

Tuesday, March 26, 2019 

-  City School Rec Program 3:00 - 5:30 PM 

Wednesday, March 27 , 2019 

- AA Unity Meeting - School Campus - 11:00 am - Noon 

- City School Rec Program 3:00 - 5:30 PM 

Thursday, March 28, 2019 

- AA Unity Meeting - School Campus -  11:00 am -Noon 

-  City School Rec Program 3:00 - 5:30 PM 

Friday, March 29, 2019 

- AA Unity Meeting - School Campus -  11:00 am - Noon 

-  City School Rec Program 3:00 - 7:30 PM 

A�en�on Catholic Men!�
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   Thank you for                    

supporting our  

       patrons 

Interested in Becoming a Catholic? A                

Journey In Faith? Are you looking to become a 

Catholic or just learning more about the  

Catholic Faith? Do you know someone who is    

interested? Do you want to receive sacraments 

you missed as a kid?  Please email Varma 

Childs at vchilds@verizon.net. More                       

information at  SMAOlean/RCIA.org 

——————————- 

Please remember Our “Poor Boxes” 

located at both church entrances. 

Every little bit helps those in need. 

 St. Vincent de Paul 

Every first of the month there is a food drive for  

non - perishable food items for  St. Vincent de 

Paul. Please put your food in the shopping carts 

located at each entrance.  

               Thank  you for your support! 

__________________________ 

Fellowship & Food Hospitality 

Weekends 

April 13 & 14 

Please join us after 

 4:30 PM and 9:30 AM Mass              

for food, fellowship and fun! 
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We have “Prayer Boxes” located at each             

entrance. Please write down your request and 

they will be prayed over weekly by the                      

Mary’s Rosary Prayer Group. 

The nicest place to be is in someone’s thoughts. 

The safest place to be is in someone’s prayers 

and the best place to be is in God’s Hands, and 

that is where all these prayer requests go! 

_________________________ 

 

 

 

Morning Star Family Holy Hour 

Contact : Mary Wenke  

@ mattandmary@bluefrog.com 

 

Fri. March 29, 2019  at 6:00 PM 

at 

St. Philomena in Franklinville 

 

Serving at the Warming House 

Where:  164 N. Union St - Olean 

When:   Sunday, April 14 

Time:     2:00 - 5:30 PM 

Contact Naomi Butler at 372-4841 

Instead of giving up for Lent, the  

  St. Vincent de Paul Society  

is making a suggestion of  

40 Days of giving  

this Lenten Season by providing one perishable 

item per day for the food supply to the poor that the 

St. Vincent de Paul Society collects. There will be 

totes located at each door entrance and you can 

bring in 7 cans/boxes on  the weekend when you 

attend Mass or you can bring it all                                       

at once during the season.   

St. Vincent de Paul Lenten Giving 
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Parents Perspective 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Would you like to offer a Mass Intention?  

 It is a holy and noble custom to have a Mass said for a                       

living or deceased person(s) or for a personal intention.                         

We are  happy to schedule your Mass intention.   

The Diocesan stipend is $15.                                                     

Please call  716-372 –5313 or email                                   

       kbarber@sjteolean.org  to schedule 

_________________________________ 

Welcome to Our Church  

Your presence today is a blessing. If you’re  just                   

visiting, we hope that you enjoy and be fed from our                   

service. If you are new to the Catholic Religion or              

maybe just coming back after a while…                                   

we  WELCOME you!  

Please contact Katie at the Church office with any               

questions and she will do her very best to assist you.  

If you would like to become a member you may visit 

our website or call the office for a registration form.  

Thank you for joining us today and come back anytime, 

God is always here!! 

 

Growing up in a neighborhood riddled with gang            

activity, Jah-Keem was just 9 when he fell in with the 

wrong crowd. By age 10, he was working as a mule 

carrying drugs. Despite his mother’s best efforts, he 

continued down that troublesome path until his mother 

moved them to a new neighborhood. While he stayed 

out of trouble, Jah-Keem did find himself falling             

behind in school academically, and is wasn’t long          

before he dropped out. With no diploma and no job, 

Jah-Keem’s cousin suggested Catholic Charities.            

Upon his arrival, he linked up James from the               

agency’s Workforce and Education Services to obtain 

his high school equivalency degree. “Coming to            

Catholic Charities was the best move I ever made,” he 

said. “James told me he saw potential in me and               

nobody but my momma ever told me that before.”  

Today, Jah-Keem has his diploma in hand and is 

working a full-time job. Will you help others like            

Jah-Keem find hope? Call 716-218-1400 or visit 

ccwny.org/donation.  

LENTEN PILGRIMAGE STATIONS 

Come join the pilgrimage as we journey through Lent. 

This Lent member parishes in the Southern                            

Cattaraugus Vicariate are hosting Stations of the Cross 

followed with the Sacrament of Reconciliation. 

This is an opportunity for you to “pilgrimage” to                

different churches and prayerfully partake and reflect 

on the Stations of the Cross. Each week the Stations 

will be presented with a different Lenten emphasis.                                                         

Also, there will be an opportunity to celebrate the  

Sacrament of Reconciliation each night. 

The schedule for this last journey is: 

• Friday, March 29 at Our Lady of Peace Parish 

church, 274 Broad St, Salamanca @ 6:30 p.m.�

Catholic Charities Appeal 2019 

A local Pro - Life Group are              

having these bill boards put up in 

the Olean area. One located on   

Rt 16 and  another on Rt 417 near                   

St. Bonaventure. If you would like 

to help support by supplementing 

the cost, please send a check to:                  

Lifeboard  P.O. Box 174  

Weston Mills, NY  14788.  

Be a voice for the pre-born and the 

sanctity of all human life.  

The news of another mass shooting saddens all of us. 

That it occurred at mosques against Muslims during 

prayer makes it all the more heinous. Cardinal                 

DiNardo, of the US Catholic Bishops, issued the              

following statement: “I am deeply saddened by the 

senseless attacks at the Noor and Linwood mosques in 

Christchurch, New Zealand that killed dozens of             

worshippers and seriously injured many others,             

including children. This slaughter of innocent Muslim 

brothers and sisters praying peacefully is being             

described as a terrorist attack carried out by a                

self-identified fascist and his accomplices. As the 

Catholic bishops of New Zealand said, 'we are                   

particularly horrified that this has happened at a 

place and time of prayer.' Unfortunately, we                   

Americans are all too familiar with gun violence, 

which often targets religious communities. However, 

we must not remain complacent or desensitized to the 

horror of these tragedies.  join with my brother               

bishops in New Zealand in expressing solidarity with 

the Muslim community and in calling Catholics to join 

in prayer for the victims of this shooting, their                

families, and the Muslim community that was directly            

targeted. May almighty God change the hearts of 

those who hate to recognize the inherent dignity of all 

people and bring consolation to all those affected by 

this heart-rending loss.”  

Please Pray 


